
 

  

CHAMBER WELCOMES CONVENING OF INTEGRATION OF COMPENSATION SYSTEMS 

WORKSHOP 

 

 

Johannesburg, 25 January 2016. The Chamber of Mines welcomes the convening of the 

workshop on the integration of compensation systems by the deputy ministers of Mineral 

Resources, Health and Labour.  

 

This is an issue that has been on the agenda of government, labour and business for some time, 

and it is good that the practical work to achieve the desired goal has now begun. We hope that this 

matter will be finalised during the course of this year. 

 

The Chamber is actively participating in the workshop, and will continue as participating in the 

process that lies ahead.   

 

For further information please contact: 

Charmane Russell  

Tel: +27 (0)11 880 3924 or Mobile: +27 (0)82 372 5816 

Email: charmane@rair.co.za 

Web: www.chamberofmines.org.za 
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